
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Works Report 
February 28, 2022 

  
The crew has been working on the sprinkler system for the grass south of the town 

hall. 

We built a ripper to lay pipe and then ripped 2 conduits and ribbon from Mulberry 

to the sewer lagoons along Uzona Ave. 

A rockwork was done going into the concrete culvert in the wash at Maxwell Park. 

It turned out nice. 

We got our snowplows and sander out for a couple days last week.  

The shop has been busy repairing equipment.  

We spent some time on sign repairs etc.  

Always lots to do.  

Thanks for the opportunity to help improve our community. 

Public Works Director 


